
 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Date: 1st June 2022 

 

Dr. Alakija was a visionary and exemplary leader, a perfect gentleman who went out 

of his way to help and make everyone around him happy.  

 

As a pioneer/life member and Vice Chairman of the board of trustees of NSTM, he 

was a strong pillar of support for the society right from inception and was passionate 

about developing Travel Medicine in Nigeria. He gave over and over again and went 

out of his way to make sure the programs of the society were successful. 

 

Indeed we have lost a great gem, and his passing has left a large void. It was quite 

unexpected, and we are still reeling from the shock but we thank God for his life, 

and for the blessing that he was to us and to so many others.  

 

We will miss him greatly, and would also feel the impact of his absence keenly but 

we forge ahead with determination to make sure that the dream he was so passionate 

about lives on. 

 

Rest on our dear ever-smiling Dr. Alakija. You are always in our hearts, you will be 

sorely missed and never forgotten!  
 
 

From the Board, Executive Committee and Members of NSTM.   

    
 


